Freedom of Information Act 2000 – council tax revenue
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.

You asked:
How much extra revenue will next years council tax increase of 3.99% bring in? What, specifically, will this extra revenue be spent on?

Answer:

For your information this letter constitutes a refusal notice under Section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because an exemption under Section 21 of the Act is being applied, namely the information is accessible by other means, e.g. the Council Website, as it is already in the public domain.
The relevant information can be accessed via the following link:
https://www.leicester.gov.uk/media/180719/general-fund-revenue-budget-2016-17.pdf
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance 
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
1st Floor, 16 New Walk
Leicester 
LE1 6UB
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

